From: Brown, Darren <DBrown@buffaloschools.org>
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 8:01 AM

To: District Users <District_Users@BuffaloSchools.org>
Subject: Urgent and Important: Mask Wearing

Colleagues;

The requirement to wear a mask in all Buffalo Public School buildings and City
Hall is still in effect and mandatory. The updated CDC guidance in regard to mask
wearing while fully vaccinated, also explains that everyone must continue to abide by
existing state and local laws and regulations, and follow local rules for businesses and
workplaces.

We will wait for updated guidance from the New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH)
to provide further direction on mask wearing.

Thank you for your anticipated compliance/adherence to the mandatory mask wearing
requirement. Be well and stay safe! - DIBH

Educationally yours;

Darren J. Brown-Hall, Ed.D.
Chief of Staff / District Clerk
Buffalo Public Schools

Rm. 701 City Hall

Desk: (716) 816-3391

Fax: (716) 851-3882

Cell: (716) 253-3932
dbrown@buffaloschools.org

"putting Children and Families First to Ensure HIGH Academic Achievement for ALL"
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